
UPCOMING 

CTHEA CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS 
 

The current Contract between the Carson-Tahoe 

Healthcare Employees Association and Carson 

Tahoe Hospital will expire on December 31, 2024, 

and CTHEA is preparing for negotiations in late 

summer and fall.  CTHEA wants to hear from its 

members regarding what you believe to be the 

issues or areas of concern that should be 

tackled in negotiations. 

 

The next meeting of the CTHEA Board will be 

conducted via Zoom on April 16, 2024, at 6:00 

p.m.  To join the meeting, please go to CTHEA’s 

website to click on the link to join the 

meeting: 

 

https://www.cthea.org/home.html 

 

Can’t make the meeting?  At the CTHEA website 

you will also find a Board Members tab with a 

list of current CTHEA Board Members (Officers 

and Directors) and their email addresses.  

Please feel free to email your proposed issues 

and/or areas of concern to a Board Member. 

 

AS ALWAYS THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

 

CTHEA 


